
 

 

12th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
SPORTS DAY YEARS 7-9 : MONDAY 18TH JULY 2022 

 

On Monday 18th July 2022 your child will be taking part in our annual Sports Day, however, due to the predicted 
weather forecast of 35℃ and lack of shade at Mabley Green, I have taken the decision to hold Sports Day at school. 

This change will mean that activities can take place both inside and outside, ensuring that students are not in the 
heat for the entire day.  

 
There will be an alternative Sports Day plan in place, with a rich variety of activities for students to enjoy. Sports 

Day will be different this year, but no doubt equally as rewarding and competitive as ever. Students should arrive to 

school at 8.30am as usual and year groups will be dismissed from 2pm as the activities conclude.   
 

We are asking all form groups to wear the following coloured t-shirts for the day: 
 

 Arrowsmith : Green  

 Campion : Red 

 Clitherow : Yellow 

 Line : Black 

 More : Orange  

 Southwell : Blue  

 Ward : White 

 
Please try and use a top you already have but if you have to purchase one do not go to great expense, bibs can be 

provided. Any students who cannot get a coloured top should attend in the normal PE kit. No tracksuits, football 

tops, vest type tops or studded footwear can be worn. These tops should be worn alongside black shorts, black 
socks and trainers.    

 
Students who are not wearing the correct PE kit will not be allowed to take part. If there are any problems with kit, 

please contact the school by the end of this week. 

 
It is advisable that your child brings plenty of water to drink (no juice, fizzy or energy drinks), sunscreen and a hat 

to protect against the sun.  Normal lunch arrangements will be in place.   
 

Please bear in mind that the same standards of behaviour in school are expected on Sports Day and normal sanctions 

will apply. Mobile devices are not permitted.   
 

I wish all those who are competing the best of luck and do hope they enjoy the day. 
 

Yours sincerely,   
 

 

 
Mr Adam Hall 

Headteacher Designate 


